Transportation iCAP Team Winter Meeting Minutes
Introduction:
· Allison Hefner is the newest student member, replacing Christine Chung
EV Task Force Member Recommendation
· Recommendation is written and member list is filled, comments from team members are required.
Fleet Replacement Recommendation
· There are many factors to consider in the development of the full recommendation, primarily the available budget and how many electric vehicles can be afforded.
· Sarthak will reach out to Pete to obtain information on future EV replacement plans (Quantity and Budget)
· Allison may take point on the project with support from Sarthak and Ria.
Commuter Plan
· Zipcar, Veo, and Illini Union have committed to supporting the program
· Pilot program will debut in July with 15-20 Members
No New Business
Adjournment
